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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net

Monday-  P4&P7 Mass in Brookeborough at 7pm

             P5 -7 Library

Tuesday-  P1 -4: PE
             P5 -7: PE
Wednesday- Library for P1 -4

Thursday – P1 -4: PE

             P5 -7: PE
             Curriculum Nights for parents:

Foundation: 7:00    KS1: 7:30     KS2: 8:00

We were so pleased to welcome Sean and Ethan to Primary 1 last week. The boys have settled into school life very quickly and we are delighted to have them here in our St. Mary’s community.

Thank you to all who have returned the data forms and permission slips sent out last week. Can those which have not returned these yet please ensure that they are returned to school by Wednesday? It is vital that we have up-to-date information on our children and we ask that you inform the school immediately if you have a change of address or mobile number during the year. 
Many people have indicated their interest in a school-provided snack. If you would like your child to receive this, can you please send in £5 by Wednesday? If you do not wish your child to be involved, please send a healthy snack (fruit, veg or bread/crackers) with them daily. 
Most children now have a water bottle in school and this is encouraging them to stay hydrated. If you have not already done so, please send a reusable water bottle to school with your child. This will remain in school.

We are sad to say farewell to Mrs Angela Mc Cann who has worked as the principal release teacher here for many years. We hope to mark her leaving at our beginning of school year Mass later this month.

We will be hosting ‘Curriculum Nights’ for parents on Thursday night. These will give you an insight into what your children will be covering this year and how best to support them. It is important that a member of each family attends if possible.

There will be a Mass in Brookeborough at 7:00pm today Monday for P4 & P7 to mark the beginning of their sacramental year. It is important that they attend- please wear uniform. 

If you would be interested in your child attending Breakfast Club, please let the school know when/ how regularly you would use the service. It is at a cost of £1 daily.

PE for both classes will, for the next few weeks, be on Tuesdays and Thursdays. This may change in a few weeks when coaches are confirmed. Children should wear their school uniform to school and bring their PE gear to change into.

P5-7 were busy researching Mother Teresa last week to mark her canonisation on Sunday. We hope that we can try to follow some of her ways.

Our big focus this year in school will be on behaviour and manners. For the month of September, we will be focusing on respecting others, particularly adults in our school. We ask that you reinforce this with your children.
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OUR success s doing OUR best!

